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F.NO. 3-24/Estt/DA/97/ 1 3°
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION

DIRECTORATE OF AGRICULTURE

Port Blair, dated the 1§" January, 2001

To, " |
The Secretary (Tribal Welfare)
Raj Niwas,
Port Blair.

Madam,

Please refer to your letter No. 9-9/99-TW/599 dated 4™ January, 2001
regarding filling up of 06 posts of Group ‘C’ posts reserved for ST

Candidate.

The confusion created through our letter No. 3-

24/Estt/DA/97/4484 dated 27" December, 2000 is regretted. We have

already taking steps to the reserved vacant 06 Nos. Group “C” posts and the
same will be completed shortly.

This is for your kind information please.

Yours faithfully,

4 Lo le / {
(Udayan Chakraborthi)
Director of Agriculture



